
East Lawrence Neighborhood Association   
P.O. Box 442393 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
eastlawrence@yahoo.com 
                                                                               
 

August 7, 2012 

 

City Commission 

City Hall 

6 E. 6
th

 Street 

Lawrence, KS  66044 

 

 

Dear Commission Members, 

 

The East Lawrence Neighborhood Association would like to express their support for the 

proposed public financing initiatives for the “cider building” and the 800 block of Pennsylvania. 

 

Repurposing existing infrastructure, green power, creative place-making, mixed income housing, 

and neighborhood collaboration should be a model for development for our city and community. 

 

We appreciate immensely the support our city has shown so far for this corner of our 

neighborhood and would like to express our gratitude.  Please feel free to contact with me any 

questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Leslie Soden, President  

East Lawrence Neighborhood Association 

 


